
Summary of Executive Decision 
taken on 19 December 2019

If you have any queries regarding these decisions, please contact:
Moira Fraser, Democratic Services Manager
Tel: (01635) 519045 or e-mail: moira.fraser@westberks.gov.uk 

Part I
Response to a Motion on reopening London Road Industrial 
Estate Football Ground (EX3844) (Item 4.)

Resolved that:

 The Council does not re-open the LRIE football ground. 
 The Executive proceeds with plans to open the ground as an informal area of grassland 

for general sports and recreational use until such time as the ground is required as part 
of the LRIE redevelopment. 

 The Executive approves a budget of £85,000 to appoint consultants to produce a new 
development brief and masterplan for the LRIE. 

 In the New Year, consultants are appointed by competitive tender to review and plan the 
reprovision of football facilities elsewhere within Newbury. 

This decision is eligible to be ‘called-in’.  However, if the decision has not been ‘called-in’ by 
5.00pm on 30 December 2019, then it will be implemented.
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